
Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 
Emergency Executive Meeting 

April 27, 2015 
 

Those in attendance: Ron Hepner, John Orr, and Robert Stoner, Supervisors 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:31 p.m. 
 
Supervisors met in an emergency Executive Session to discuss employee issues. 
 
With no further business to be discussed, Ron Hepner moved to adjourn.  Second by 
John Orr.  All in favor, meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ronald E. Hepner for 
Betty A. Warfel, Secretary 
  


